
Subject: Re: U++ 2017 beta
Posted by mirek on Tue, 03 Jan 2017 13:59:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

amrein wrote on Tue, 03 January 2017 14:22
Why should you still dump upp-devel.spec? At present it works out of the box in last snapshots.

That is the catch. It works now, but I am unable/unwilling to maintain it. So once it gets broken
(and it will), it will be unnoticed.

I really think that tarball is one thing (one that I am able to maintain) and packages another step...

Mirek
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